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October 18, 2021 
 
Fire Chiefs 
State of Florida 
Department of Fire Rescue 
 
Re:   MOA-Urban Search and Rescue Florida Task Force II (USAR FLTF-2) 
 Memorandum of Agreement justification for reading 2021 
  
Dear Fire Chiefs: 
 

As we continue our partnership with your Fire Department, we are currently sending out a new 
Memorandum of Agreement (MOA). This MOA lasts several years which is in accordance with 
the FEMA Program Office mandate.  
 
For audit purposes and to be within the guidelines of FEMA we must have a continuous MOA on 
file with your department. 
 
The 2011 date as shown on the MOA is continuous from the previous MOA on file according to 
FEMA and City of Miami Commission. 
 
Please have your Agency Representatives review the completed packet. Then fill out and sign 
“Exhibit B”, pages 1, 16 and 55. Once you have done this, please send it back to us for final 
approval and signature.  
 
Once the MOA is signed and approved, it will be sent to your Agency for your records. 
 
Thank you for your understanding of this matter. Please let me know if you need any additional 
information to facilitate your consideration of this request. 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Erik Sanchez, Fire Captain 
City of Miami Fire Rescue 
US&R Program Manager 
Florida Task Force II 
U. S. Department of Homeland Security 
P: (305)416-5472 email: usarpm@miamigov.com 
 
SKD/ARF/JFZ 
Enclosures 
 
c:  MOA letterhead from program manager  
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